
 
  

REQUEST   FOR   KINDERGARTEN   ENROLLMENT   FOR   2021-2022   
  

According   to   Michigan   Law   (MCL380.1147),   if   a   child   is   not   five   years   of   age   on   
September   1,   2021,   but   will   be   five   years   of   age   not   later   than   December   1,   2021,   the   
parent   or   legal   guardian   of   that   child   may   enroll   the   child   in   Kindergarten   for   the   
2021-2022   school   year   if   the   parent   or   legal   guardian   notifies   the   school   district   in   
writing   that   he   or   she   intends   to   enroll   the   child   in   kindergarten.   

  
To   the   Southgate   Community   School   District,   

  
I   _____________________________________________________________am   the   
   (Parent/Guardian’s   Name)   

  
Parent/Guardian   of   ___________________________________________________   

             (Child’s   name)   
  

Whose   birthday   is   ___________________________________________________   
  

According   to   Michigan   Law,   stated   above,   I   am   requesting   that   my   child   attend   
Kindergarten   in   the   Southgate   Community   School   District   for   the   2021-2022   school   
year.   

  
  

____________________________________________________________________   
Parent/Guardian’s   Signature   -   Date   

  
  

___________________________________________________________________   
Principal’s   Signature   -   Date   

  
  
  

  
  


